
Briar Chapel – Phase 14 
 

Approved Road Names 

 

 

Phase 14 will consist of two (2) new public roads. It is planned to be named 

per the following convention in reference to the approved Construction 

Drawings: 

 

Road A – Deardom Way 

Road B – Balfour Run 
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Ben Smith

From: Denise Suits <denise.suits@chathamnc.org>

Sent: Thursday, August 08, 2019 8:34 AM

To: Kimberly Tyson

Cc: Ben Smith

Subject: Subdivision Form

Attachments: Scan__20190808_083309.pdf

Hey Kim, 

 

Here are two more road name approvals for Briar Chapel Phase 14. 

 

From: SharpCopier@chathamnc.org [mailto:SharpCopier@chathamnc.org]  

Sent: Thursday, August 8, 2019 8:33 AM 

To: Denise Suits <denise.suits@chathamnc.org> 

Subject: Scanned image from Sharp Copier 
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Ben Smith

From: Denise Suits <denise.suits@chathamnc.org>

Sent: Thursday, August 08, 2019 8:13 AM

To: Ben Smith

Subject: RE: [Ext]  Briar Chapel Phase 14 Road Names

Hey Ben, 

 

Sorry for the delay but I had to check with Orange County and they just got back with me. These roads are ok. I will sign 

the subdivision form and send it over to Kim and cc you on it. 

 

Thanks, 

Denise 

 

From: Ben Smith [mailto:BSmith@mckimcreed.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, August 7, 2019 3:48 PM 

To: Denise Suits <denise.suits@chathamnc.org> 

Subject: [Ext] Briar Chapel Phase 14 Road Names 

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Chatham County network. Do not reply, click links, or open attachments unless 

you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. When in doubt, please call the sender (do not use the number listed on the 

email in question). 

Hi Denise, 

  

Hope you are well. We will be submitting Phase 14 at Briar Chapel to the planning department this Friday and we were 

hoping to get approval of the roads names prior to the submittal. You had approved some road names from a previous 

phase and wanted to check to see if they are still available to be used. The two road names are Balfour Run and 

Deardom Way. Attached is the subdivision form. Are these still available to use? 

  

Thanks! 

  

  

Ben Smith | Civil Designer 

T 919.233.8091 

1730 Varsity Drive, Venture IV Building, Suite 500, Raleigh, NC 27606-2689 

 

bsmith@mckimcreed.com | www.mckimcreed.com  
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Disclaimer 

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they 
are addressed. If you have received this e-mail in error please notify the system manager. Please note that any views or opinions 




